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14th October 2022 

 

POLAR PALACE VISIT 
OWLS CLASS 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

On Thursday 15th December, Owls Class will have a visit to Polar Palace in 
Winsford. The children will have an exclusive play session and have food while they 
are there. Allergies will be catered for. The children will also leave with a sweet cone. 

We will travel by coach, the children will be leaving school at 9:40am and returning 
for 12:20pm. 

All children need to wear their Forest school learning uniform. 

Due to the cost of living we have subsidised all of our activites for Christmas. There 
will be many surprises and fun things taking place and we are asking for £15 per R-
Y6 child towards them. The trip to Polar Palace is part of the children’s activities. 
 

The trip is visible on ParentPay now and you can pay 3 monthly payments of £5 
or a single payment of £15 you will also need to give consent for your child to 
attend and give full medical details.  
 
PARENTPAY REPLY DEADLINE FRIDAY 10th DECEMBER 
 

We will not need any parent helpers on this trip thank you. 

Any queries please email contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

Kind regards 
 
  
Katie Harrop 
Admin and Attendance Manager 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
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